
March 19, 2015 !
To Our Supporters: !
On May 16, 2015, the Berwyn-Paoli Area Little League will hold it’s 
annual Silent Auction at the Paoli Design Center.   !
The proceeds from this event are the primary source of funding for the 
continued maintenance and improvements to the “Field of Dreams” 
complex used by all our players.  Thousands of volunteers have worked 
together over more than twenty years to build an amazing baseball 
complex for the youth in our community.  All of this was built and has 
been maintained through the years without governmental assistance 
and without the use of any taxpayers’ money. !
Additionally, this year, some of the funds will be used for Challenger 
Day, which our league will host on May 30, 2015.  This is a wonderful 
day in which we host 300-350 mentally and physically disabled children 
and their families from around the area for a special day of baseball and 
celebration. The cost of this day exceeds $20,000 and is funded 100% 
by our league. Challenger Day is the most wonderful day of the season! !
This year we are seeking donated items from our community for the 
Silent Auction.  All donations, including acknowledgments of donors, 
will be prominently displayed at the auction.  Gifts and donors will be 
listed and thanked on our website, as well.  !
We appreciate your generosity and the children and families of our 
community thank you for assistance in making this event a great 
success.  HELP US HIT A HOME RUN! Any donation made to the 
Berwyn-Paoli Area Little League qualifies as a tax-exempt contribution 
and deduction under the Internal Revenue Code (Tax I.D. 
#23-2319735). !
Best Regards, 
Mike Nichols, President
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